
2020 PREMIERS!

After a season like no other, we would like to send a massive 

congratulations to our 2020 Premiers up in the Queensland Hub!

What a fantastic achievement that we all wish we could celebrate 

with you.  Although we were with the team in spirit, Richmond 

Institute Staff and Swinburne students sent the team a good luck 

message before the big game Saturday. Check it out here!

https://www.instagram.com/p/CGqZIoXBbMv/


Aligned Leisure Success!

In uncertain times and with their year within the 

Richmond Institute coming to an end, students have 

been working hard to identify the next steps for their 

journey. 

We want to congratulate two current Dual Diploma of 

Sport (Sport Development)/Leadership and 

Management  (SIS50319/BSB51918) students, Bronte 

and Keira, for securing a Lifeguarding Role with 

Aligned Leisure. 

Joining Bronte and Keira will be 2019 student Billie 

and six students entering the program in 2021. 

Well done all!

First Aid delivered regionally

First aid courses were delivered at Aligned 

Leisure sites in both Mildura and Wodonga 

this month to various Dual Diploma of Sport 

(Sport Development/Leadership and 

Management (SIS50319/BSB51918) 

students. 

This short course helps students become 

more employable and job-ready as they look 

at the next steps of their career pathways.



Corowa's Mak Lavis relishes 
chance to work with Richmond's 
top recruiters

Mak Lavis spoke with The Border Mail this month 

about his time within the Richmond Institute of Sports 

Leadership and studying the Dual Diploma of Sport 

(Sport Development/Leadership and Management 

(SIS50319/BSB51918) while being located at the 

Albury/Wodonga campus. 

Mak has had a fantastic year working closely with key 

staff from the Richmond Football Club’s recruiting 

department. 

Read about Mak’s year here!

Regional course a boon

Nick Dorman, a Mildura Diploma of Sport 

(Sport Development) (SIS50319) student, 

spoke with the Sunraysia Daily recently about 

his time within the program and how greatly 

he has benefited from this pathway. 

Thank you, Nick, for your kind words and we 

are looking forward to seeing what is in store 

for the rest of 2020 and beyond for you!

Read Nick’s article here!

https://www.bordermail.com.au/story/6979611/mak-not-looking-back-after-experience-with-richmond-recruiters/?cs=9955
https://www.sunraysiadaily.com.au/sport/1839713/regional-course-a-boon


Bennett Merriman

Bennett Merriman, Co Founder and Head of Client 

Growth and Partnerships at Rosterfy, joined us this 

month to deliver a simulated placement focusing on 

‘Entrepreneurship and Small Business’. 

With his extensive knowledge in the subject, students 

gained valuable skills and insights from Bennett. 

Thanks so much for joining us! 

Brett Toll and Anne Leyland 

From the Ngaanyatjarra Pitjantjatjara Yankunytjatjara 

Women’s Council (NPYWC), we had Brett and Anne 

join us for simulated placements this month. 

Giving us a fantastic insight into the NPYWC Youth 

Services, students felt inspired by Brett and Anne’s 

work, describing it as ‘mind-blowing.’ 

Dean Filopoulos

From the Strength and Conditioning team at the 

Collingwood Football Club, Dean Filopoulos lead 

students on an Exercise and Sports Science 

Simulated Placement this month. 

A standout simulated placement for many students, we 

thank Dean so much for spending his time helping our 

students look further into Exercise and Sports Science. 



Ana Smith and Geordie Miles

Ana and Geordie from SPARK Event Group joined 

students for simulated placements in October to chat 

about ‘Workforce Planning’ for events. 

The placement was described as ‘very insightful’ by 

the students and will be beneficial across various 

career pathways. 

Proactivity  

Long time supporters of the Richmond Institute, 

Jeremy and Simon from Proactivity, spoke with 

students in simulated placements about their work in 

the industry. 

Being a leading provider of sports, movement and 

well-being experiences, Proactivity has previously 

given many students employment and physical 

placement opportunities. We are so thankful for their 

continued support!

Stay up to date!

As the Richmond Institute continues to grow and 

expand, it is important that you don’t miss a beat! 

To stay up to date with our current and future 

programs, follow us on our Instagram 

@richmond_institute or find us on Facebook at the 

Richmond Institute. 


